FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to the published procurement plan and pipeline contract below:

PP0085 Training Framework – we are unable to find an existing Contract Award notice. 

The details we require are: 

- Name of the existing supplier(s) of First Aid training? 

- Total value of the existing supplier(s) awarded framework? 

- Actual spend on the existing supplier(s) framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract to the current date? 

- Start date of existing supplier(s) framework? 

- Expiry date of existing supplier(s) framework? 

- Is there an extension clause in the existing supplier(s) framework, and if so, what is the duration of the extension? 

- Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for the PP0085 Training Framework contract? 

- Has a decision been made yet on whether ‘PP0085 Training Framework’ will be sourced as an open procedure as planned? 

- What is the current estimated procurement start date for the ‘PP0085 Training Framework’ contract? 

- What are the planned contractual performance KPI's for ‘PP0085 Training Framework’? 

Answer:
The Council no longer commissions an external provider to deliver First Aid training, and it is now done in house. Therefore this is information not held under s1.1 of the FOI Act.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
